
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

Congratulations	and	best	wishes	
from	

The	King’s	University	
to		

Dr.	Lesley	Brown	
on	your	installation	as	

President	of	Yukon	University!	
	

All	the	best	to	you	
	and		

Yukon	University		
as	you	develop	new	paths		
for	learning	and	potential.	

	
	

~	Dr.	Melanie	Humphreys,	President	~	
The	King’s	University,	Edmonton	

	
	


